From:	Java Solis
Sent:	Wednesday, October 23, 2024 5:01 PM
To:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!
Follow Up Flag:	Follow up
Flag Status:	Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with

#### a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Java Solis

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel

Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024. 19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

From:	howard amiel
Sent:	Wednesday, October 23, 2024 5:18 PM
To:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!
Follow Up Flag:	Follow up
Flag Status:	Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international

law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Howard Amiel

From: Sent: To: Subject:	ma3gord Wednesday, October 23, 2024 5:21 PM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!
Follow Up Flag:	Follow up
Flag Status:	Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with

#### a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Mark Gordon MD

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel

Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024. 19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22 Ultra 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone

From:	Orit Ravid <b>Contract State</b>
Sent:	Wednesday, October 23, 2024 8:43 PM
To:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Urgent Call to Reject Ceasefire and Related Resolutions
Follow Up Flag:	Follow up
Flag Status:	Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international

law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Orit Ravid

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

From:	Pam
Sent:	Thursday, October 24, 2024 2:07 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Pamela Book

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From:	Eileen Terzi <
Sent:	Thursday, October 24, 2024 3:05 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Eileen Terzi

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From:	Howard Weber
Sent:	Thursday, October 24, 2024 10:18 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Gail Weber

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From:	Jesse
Sent:	Friday, October 25, 2024 1:07 AM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!
Follow Up Flag:	Follow up
Flag Status:	Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international

law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone Jesse Rosenbaum

From:	Ariel Ahava
Sent:	Friday, October 25, 2024 6:25 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Olga Ermolin Bring Hostages Home Now

From:	Eva
Sent:	Saturday, October 26, 2024 8:54 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Important: Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Eva Torczyner Oceanside, NY

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From:	Alex Massry
Sent:	Saturday, October 26, 2024 9:08 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Alex Massry

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From: Sent:	Alexander Gruenstein Sunday, October 27, 2024 7:58 AM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators Dear City Council Members, As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8]. Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard - as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner? As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages. Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok. Thank you, References: 1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024. 2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024. 3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024 4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and

Policy, 2016. 5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024. 6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024. 7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024. 9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza." 10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014. 11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel." 12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023. 13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School. 15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas." 16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023. 17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024. 18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024. 19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Alexander Gruenstein, DDS

From:	Miriam
Sent:	Sunday, October 27, 2024 8:50 AM
To:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Resolution to end jihadist murder and slavery in Africa

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Honorable City Council Members,

We have heard that as a local city council, you have been debating about international resolutions regarding the Gazan war.

We ask that you vote NO on a ceasefire resolution, NO on BDS, NO on divesting from Israel bonds, NO on withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

It is worrisome when city councils well suited for city leadership are pushed by constituents to delve into international affairs without proper training and information.

Moreover, the resolutions you are currently considering are flawed in both fact and intent, which you have become aware of through the thousands of comments you have received.

We do not think city councils should be addressing international issues. However, if you insist on doing this, we ask you to instead adopt a resolution based on indisputable fact and evidence such as the resolution below. It tells the truth about the horrors of Jihadist terrorism on the African people. This type of terrorism has also been inflicted against Israelis since Israel's inception and most horrifically on October 7th.

If you insist on being outspoken about an international story, this is the story that must be told.

Please read below.

Sincerely,

Resolution for Ending Jihad Murder and Slavery in Africa

WHEREAS, all human life is precious, and all people worldwide are worthy of safety, dignity, and freedom, the ongoing enslavement of Africans by Muslim jihadists is a violation of international humanitarian law; and

WHEREAS, our city recognizes that black Africans have been enslaved and murdered by jihadists for 14 centuries; the fact that this crime against humanity still exists in this century illustrates the hypocrisy of the U.N. and Western nations; and

WHEREAS, our city recognizes that the Arab slave trade exported around 25 million slaves from both coasts of Africa between the seventh and nineteenth centuries;

WHEREAS, the our city recognizes that slavery directed against black Africans is an abomination that still exists today across northern Africa and the Middle East that can no longer be tolerated; and

WHEREAS, according to the Global Slavery Index, 84,000 Africans are held as slaves in Algeria [1], 47,000 in Libya [2], and 149,000 in Mauritania [3]; and, according to Christian Solidarity International, perhaps 35,000 Africans remain enslaved in Sudan nearly two decades after the end of a self-declared jihad which caused the south to secede and constitute itself, since 2011, as the world's newest nation – South Sudan [4]; and

WHEREAS, Arab militias equipped and legitimized by the government of Arab Sudan continue to terrorize un-Arabized black Muslims in western Sudan, particularly the Darfur province, massacring the men, carrying off the women as chattel slaves, and resettling Arab Muslim nomads on their ethnically cleansed ancestral lands, as they have done intermittently since 1995 [5]; and

WHEREAS, according to research in 2020 by the office of Tolulope Akande-Sadipe, member of the Nigerian House of Representatives for Oyo State and Chair of the House Committee on Diaspora Affairs, perhaps 80,000 women from Nigeria alone have been trafficked as sex slaves across Lebanon, Mali, Oman, Saudi Arabia, and the United Arab Emirates [6]; and

WHEREAS, the Islamic terrorist organization Boko Haram along with Fulani Muslim death squads in northern Nigeria have murdered more than 50,000 Christians since 2009 and have enslaved perhaps 4,000 Christian children and teenagers, particularly young girls, for the purpose of sexual bondage [7]; and

WHEREAS, due to the difficulty in obtaining accurate, in-depth information, as well as the mainstream media and human rights groups' typical disinterest in these atrocities, it is highly likely that much of the jihad massacres and slave-taking exists in other regions beset by jihadists across North Africa [8];

BE IT RESOLVED that our city stands in solidarity with the victims of jihad slavery and slaughter including the people of South Sudan, Darfur and Nigeria who have endured murder, oppression and enslavement by jihadists.

BE IT RESOLVED that our city stands in humanitarian solidarity with all people enslaved and demands their immediate liberation by all means possible.

#### ====

Organizations who sponsor this resolution:

American Anti-Slavery Group (AASG)

American Veterans of Igbo Descent

Damanga Coalition for Freedom and Democracy (Darfur)

Institute for Black Solidarity with Israel (IBSI)

International Committee on Nigeria (ICON)

Jewish Leadership Project

**LEAH Foundation** 

Simon Deng, former jihad slave from South Sudan

References:

1 "Slavery report: Algeria," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1

2 "Slavery report: Libya," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1

3 "Slavery report: Mauritania," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1

4 "Slavery report: Sudan," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1 5 Ibid.

6 "Slavery report: Nigeria," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1 7 Ibid.

8 "Where is the outrage over the jihadist attacks against Black Africans?" Newsweek, 19 January 2024.

Miriam Levine

From:	RIVKA KRISCHER
Sent:	Sunday, October 27, 2024 9:01 AM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Resolution to end jihadist murder and slavery in Africa

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Honorable City Council Members,

We have heard that as a local city council, you have been debating about international resolutions regarding the Gazan war.

We ask that you vote NO on a ceasefire resolution, NO on BDS, NO on divesting from Israel bonds, NO on withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

It is worrisome when city councils well suited for city leadership are pushed by constituents to delve into international affairs without proper training and information.

Moreover, the resolutions you are currently considering are flawed in both fact and intent, which you have become aware of through the thousands of comments you have received.

We do not think city councils should be addressing international issues. However, if you insist on doing this, we ask you to instead adopt a resolution based on indisputable fact and evidence such as the resolution below. It tells the truth about the horrors of Jihadist terrorism on the African people. This type of terrorism has also been inflicted against Israelis since Israel's inception and most horrifically on October 7th.

If you insist on being outspoken about an international story, this is the story that must be told.

Please read below.

Sincerely, Rivka Krischer

Resolution for Ending Jihad Murder and Slavery in Africa

WHEREAS, all human life is precious, and all people worldwide are worthy of safety, dignity, and freedom, the ongoing enslavement of Africans by Muslim jihadists is a violation of international humanitarian law; and

WHEREAS, our city recognizes that black Africans have been enslaved and murdered by jihadists for 14 centuries; the fact that this crime against humanity still exists in this century illustrates the hypocrisy of the U.N. and Western nations; and

WHEREAS, our city recognizes that the Arab slave trade exported around 25 million slaves from both coasts of Africa between the seventh and nineteenth centuries;

WHEREAS, the our city recognizes that slavery directed against black Africans is an abomination that still exists today across northern Africa and the Middle East that can no longer be tolerated; and

WHEREAS, according to the Global Slavery Index, 84,000 Africans are held as slaves in Algeria [1], 47,000 in Libya [2], and 149,000 in Mauritania [3]; and, according to Christian Solidarity International, perhaps 35,000 Africans remain enslaved in Sudan nearly two decades after the end of a self-declared jihad which caused the south to secede and constitute itself, since 2011, as the world's newest nation – South Sudan [4]; and

WHEREAS, Arab militias equipped and legitimized by the government of Arab Sudan continue to terrorize un-Arabized black Muslims in western Sudan, particularly the Darfur province, massacring the men, carrying off the women as chattel slaves, and resettling Arab Muslim nomads on their ethnically cleansed ancestral lands, as they have done intermittently since 1995 [5]; and

WHEREAS, according to research in 2020 by the office of Tolulope Akande-Sadipe, member of the Nigerian House of Representatives for Oyo State and Chair of the House Committee on Diaspora Affairs, perhaps 80,000 women from Nigeria alone have been trafficked as sex slaves across Lebanon, Mali, Oman, Saudi Arabia, and the United Arab Emirates [6]; and

WHEREAS, the Islamic terrorist organization Boko Haram along with Fulani Muslim death squads in northern Nigeria have murdered more than 50,000 Christians since 2009 and have enslaved perhaps 4,000 Christian children and teenagers, particularly young girls, for the purpose of sexual bondage [7]; and

WHEREAS, due to the difficulty in obtaining accurate, in-depth information, as well as the mainstream media and human rights groups' typical disinterest in these atrocities, it is highly likely that much of the jihad massacres and slave-taking exists in other regions beset by jihadists across North Africa [8];

BE IT RESOLVED that our city stands in solidarity with the victims of jihad slavery and slaughter including the people of South Sudan, Darfur and Nigeria who have endured murder, oppression and enslavement by jihadists.

BE IT RESOLVED that our city stands in humanitarian solidarity with all people enslaved and demands their immediate liberation by all means possible.

#### ====

Organizations who sponsor this resolution:

American Anti-Slavery Group (AASG)

American Veterans of Igbo Descent

Damanga Coalition for Freedom and Democracy (Darfur)

Institute for Black Solidarity with Israel (IBSI)

International Committee on Nigeria (ICON)

Jewish Leadership Project

**LEAH Foundation** 

Simon Deng, former jihad slave from South Sudan

References:

1 "Slavery report: Algeria," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1

2 "Slavery report: Libya," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1

3 "Slavery report: Mauritania," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1

4 "Slavery report: Sudan," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1 5 Ibid.

6 "Slavery report: Nigeria," American Anti-Slavery Group, iabolish.org/reports-1 7 Ibid.

8 "Where is the outrage over the jihadist attacks against Black Africans?" Newsweek, 19 January 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From: Sent: To: Subject: Sahar Younai Sunday, October 27, 2024 9:55 AM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments A NO vote makes us safe

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Sarah Rabizadeh Psy.D

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30

June 2024.

From:	Anne Trauben
Sent:	Sunday, October 27, 2024 10:25 AM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Anne Trauben

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

naomi hillel Sunday, October 27, 2024 11:51 AM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Naomi Hillel

From: Sent: To: Subject: Lacey Levitt Sunday, October 27, 2024 2:44 PM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

Please vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Lacey Levitt, Ph.D.

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

David Abrams
Sunday, October 27, 2024 2:44 PM
All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

David Abrams

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30

June 2024.

**David Abrams** 





From: Sent: To: Subject: Chris Giauque Sunday, October 27, 2024 4:56 PM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions:

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you for the consideration,

Carla Giauque

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

From:	Jackie
Sent:	Sunday, October 27, 2024 6:09 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Stop cheap racist propaganda Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Jacqueline Miodownik-Aisenberg MD PhD FACP

From:	Phyllis Benson
Sent:	Sunday, October 27, 2024 8:58 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Phyllis Benson

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From:	Robin DeRose
Sent:	Sunday, October 27, 2024 9:07 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Robin DeRose

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From: Sent: To: Subject: Joanne Kaufman Monday, October 28, 2024 6:08 AM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Joanne Kaufman, PsyD

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30

June 2024.

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

drsherbann Monday, October 28, 2024 6:13 AM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Herbert Pasternak

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30

June 2024.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

From:	Davii Mandel
Sent:	Monday, October 21, 2024 3:02 PM
To:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!
•	

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Davii Mandel

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30

June 2024.

From:	Jason Goldfischer
Sent:	Thursday, October 24, 2024 7:24 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!
Follow Up Flag:	Follow up
Flag Status:	Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international

law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Jay Goldfischer Cell/Text: Sent from my iPhone 13 Pro Max

From:	Tasha Jones
Sent:	Monday, October 28, 2024 2:55 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Tasha Jones

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

From:	susan berger
Sent:	Monday, October 28, 2024 8:06 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Susan Berger

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From:	marc sacks
Sent:	Monday, October 28, 2024 9:23 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Marc Sacks

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Sent from my iPhone

From: Sent: To: Subject:

Tuesday, October 29, 2024 11:46 AM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

Marc Geller

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

From:	Alisa Glasberg
Sent:	Tuesday, October 29, 2024 9:47 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to re-supply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has taken innocent hostages (Americans, Israelis, and Foreign Nationals) and boasts of hiding among Palestinian civilians to increase casualties as a PR strategy to try and delegitimize Israel [16]. Numerous U.S. military experts have stated that Israel's record of protecting civilians in warfare exceeds that of any other military in the world [17-19]. According to international law and ethics, Israeli and Palestinian deaths fall squarely on Hamas' shoulders. The only way for this war to end is for Hamas to surrender and return the hostages.

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024.

8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23 14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

19 "Urban Warfare Expert: 'Israel is Being Held to Double, Triple Standards," Israel National News, 30 June 2024.

Alisa Glasberg

Sent from my iPhone

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Tara Ebbin Friday, November 1, 2024 9:16 AM All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Tara Ebbin

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

From:	elana goodridge
Sent:	Friday, November 1, 2024 12:20 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe!

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you,

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.

Elana Goodridge

From:	Helen Greenblatt
Sent:	Wednesday, September 11, 2024 10:17 PM
То:	All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Subject:	NO on ceasefire and related resolutions: Protect Palestinians and Israelis from Hamas

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Honorable City Council Members,

We are your constituents, Americans across this great nation, and worldwide citizens who are asking you to vote NO on the ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, and NO to withholding military aid to Israel.

Please read this document in its entirety.

The defined role of your council is to value and protect your city and not engage in international affairs.

Have you wondered why this is the only issue that ignites such passion when numerous other global crises demand attention? Are you addressing the following humanitarian disasters with the same urgency?

(1) Rohingya Crisis in Myanmar (2017-Present): Myanmar Buddhist military massacred, raped and displaced over 700,000 Rohingya Muslims. [1].

(2) Uyghur Detention Camps in China (Ongoing): China has put 1 million Muslim Uyhgurs in mass detention camps where they are subject to forced labor and sterilization [2].

(3) Yemini Civil War (Ongoing): Muslim civil war. More than four million displaced. Attacks on civilians, hunger, disease. [3].

(4) Syrian Civil War (Ongoing): Muslim civil war. Widespread atrocities, chemical attacks on civilians; shooting protesters. 470,000 dead, 1 million injured; 13.1 million need humanitarian aid [4].

(5) Sudanese enslavement (Ongoing): Arab Muslims have slaughtered 2.5 million black Sudanese Christians and enslaved 200,000. Jihadists have kidnapped many black Christian girls [5].

(6) Gender apartheid: Hundreds of millions of women in Muslim countries are second class citizens subject to beatings, sexual violence, honor killings, and genital mutilation [6].

These crises describe the offensive targeting of innocents perpetrated by Buddhists, the Chinese, and Muslims. In response to these crises, it would be absurd to justify harassment, segregation, and violence towards Buddhist, Chinese, or Muslim Americans on U.S. campuses, K-12 schools, social media, restaurants, subways, and streets.

Unlike the abovementioned crises, the Israel-Hamas conflict is a DEFENSIVE war that Hamas thrust on the democratic country of Israel on October 7th – targeting and murdering 1,200 civilians and taking hundreds of hostages (American, Israeli, and Foreign Nationals) after firing over 30,000 rockets into Israel for decades [7].

Notably, this was after Israel moved out of Gaza in 2005 – as one of its numerous gestures of peace that have been rejected and met with increased violence [8].

The innocent lives lost in this war is tragic. However, under International Law and ethics, Israel has a duty and right to protect its civilians from these attacks by defeating Hamas and rescuing the hostages [9].

Hamas ADMITS to burrowing itself within the civilian Palestinian population to increase civilian deaths in order to create world protests and delegitimize Israel [10].

However, according to International Law and ethics the responsibility for ALL lives lost falls squarely on Hamas' shoulders. Does this council realize that when America fights against terrorists, they accidentally kill 4 to 60 civilians per terrorist eliminated? Israel's ratio is 1:1. While all innocent deaths are a tragedy, Israel's commitment to fighting ethically outshines every military in the world [11].

These ceasefire resolutions, BDS campaigns, and fervor to interfere with military aid to Israel are part of a global agenda – to delegitimize and destroy the one Jewish State and justify harassment, segregation, and violence towards Jews on U.S. campuses, subway cars, restaurants, and the world [12-15].

Just listen to the chants: "From the river to the sea;" We don't want a two-state;" "Long live October 7th;" "October 7th again;" "Long live the intifada!"

In fact, Article 7 of the Hamas Charter states: "The Day of Judgment will not come about until Muslims fight Jews and kill them. Then, the Jews will hide behind rocks and trees, and the rocks and trees will cry out, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew hiding behind me, come and kill him'" [16].

This hate has no boundaries. If you think they stop at targeting Jews, listen carefully to the rest of their chants like, "Death to America!" [17]

# THE GREAT MISCONCEPTION

It is a misconception that the Nazis were solely responsible for the murder of six million Jews. The Nazis had collaborators – willing executioners - men and women in communities, towns, cities, and across all of Europe who believed the propaganda and justified slaughtering their neighbors. [18-19].

Like them, you are being given a grave responsibility to choose noisy hate and lies or clear truth and morality.

If you want this war to end, vote NO on an Israeli ceasefire, NO to BDS, or NO on withholding military aid to Israel. This will allow Hamas to retrench and re-strengthen. Rather, call for Hamas to surrender and release all the hostages.

By keeping yourself and your council on the right side of history, your Creator and humanity will judge you as a hero.

Sincerely, Helen Greenblatt

"Those who do not learn history are doomed to repeat it" – George Santayana.

References:

1 Council on Foreign Relations, The Rohingya Crisis, 1-23-2020

2 US Holocaust Museum, Chinese Persecution of Uyghurs

3 Council on Foreign Relations, Yemen's Tragedy: War, Stalemate, and Suffering 5-1-23

4 History.com Why is there a civil war in Syria? 8-25-23

5 The Tablet, Arab enslavement and slaughter of black Africans must stop, 12-13-23

6 TND, Bill Maher grills anti-Israel protesters for ignoring gender apartheid in the Middle East, 6-3-24 7 NY Times, Hamas and other militant groups are firing rockets into Israel every day, 12-27-23. 8 Dershowitz, A. (2014). Terror tunnels: The case for Israel's just war against Hamas. New York, NY:

8 Dershowitz, A. (2014). Terror tunnels: The case for Israel's just war against Hamas. New York, NY: Rosetta Books.

9 Ibid.

10 Foundation for Defense of Democracies, Hamas officials admit its strategy is to use Palestinian civilians as human shields, 11-1-23

11 Sky News, Erin Molan interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent, 6-16-24, https://www.facebook.com/SkyNewsAustralia/videos/israels-hostage-rescue-operation-was-done-thebest-way-they-could/972155304390046/

12 CNN, I have become traumatized: Jewish students describe campus anti-Semitism, 2-29-24 13 NY Post, Jewish man harassed by anti-Israel mob on NYC subway recalls masked protester's cruel taunt, "Bro, if you only knew who I was."

14 Eyewitness News, NYC Jewish restaurant owner says swastikas painted over Israeli flag, 6-5-24 15 NBC News, 2 boys accursed or raping 12-year-old Jewish girl in an act that has sparked outrage in France, 6-20-24

16 Wilson Center, Doctrine of Hamas, 10-20-23

17 NY Post, Anti-Israel protesters chant 'Death to America' and 'Death to Israel' at rally in Michigan, 4-8-24

18 Goldhagen, D. (1996). Hitler's willing executioners: Ordinary Germans and the Holocaust.

19 Dershowitz, A. (2014). Terror tunnels: The case for Israel's just war against Hamas. New York, NY: Rosetta Books.

Roslyn Epstein
Tuesday, October 22, 2024 7:34 AM
All City Council; Katjana Ballantyne; Public Comments
Vote NO on ceasefire and NO on related resolutions: Keep our city safe

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

cc: Christians United for Israel Press State House and Senate Representatives U.S. Representative U.S. Senators

Dear City Council Members,

As your constituents and concerned Americans across the nation we urge your City Council to vote NO on any ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments.

Sadly, City Council members have allowed themselves to be pulled into a discussion about these resolutions, which is part of Hamas' global PR campaign to cover up their double war crimes against Israelis and Palestinians. Make no mistake about it - any participation in Hamas' PR campaign emboldens them to commit further atrocities against our only democratic ally in the Middle East, Palestinians, and increased violence against Jewish people in the world, and in U.S. cities [1-3]. Considering you have no authority regarding foreign policy, have you considered that voting on these resolutions might be misguided? Your job as a city council member would be much better served making sure your Jewish constituents are kept safe, given the rampant antisemitism by pro-Hamas support groups (e.g., AMP, CAIR, JVP, SJP, WOL) afflicting cities [4-8].

Israel pulled out of Gaza in 2005 as a gesture towards peace [9]. True to form, Hamas took over Gaza (2007) and responded with kidnappings and 30,000 rocket attacks against Israel for the last few decades [10-12]. On October 7, 2023, Hamas attacked Israel on land that was within the boundaries of the partition defined in the original UN Partition Plan – UN Resolution 181 (in 1947). There was a ceasefire in place prior to October 7th and Hamas, as usual, broke it. Hamas uses ceasefires for two reasons: to resupply and to catch Israel off guard – as it did on October 7th. Any ceasefires Hamas has negotiated with Israel over the years have ALWAYS been broken by... Hamas. Who are we kidding here? Hamas leaders have stated very clearly that when possible, they will commit October 7th over and over again [13]. The Hamas Charter states, "Israel will exist until Islam obliterates it," and "The stones and trees will say, 'O Muslim, there is a Jew behind me, come and kill him'" [14]. Do you honestly believe Israel is dealing with a legitimate peace partner?

As an arm of the notorious Muslim Brotherhood [15], Hamas is a barbaric terrorist organization that has

Please vote NO on this ceasefire resolution, NO to BDS, NO to divesting from Israel bonds, NO to withholding military aid to Israel, and NO to dropping charges against those arrested in the illegal encampments. Please bring a rational approach to a situation that has run amok.

Thank you, Roslyn Epstein

References:

1 Megan Pelin, "Shocking Video Shows Jewish Teen Pummeled by a Classmate in Alleged Antisemitic Attack," NY Post, 17 May 2024.

2 Zach Kessel, "Anti-Israel Mob Beats Jewish Woman in Riot Outside Los Angeles Synagogue," National Review, 24 June 2024.

3 JP Staff, "Jordanian Man Arrested in Florida for Antisemitic Threats Against Orthodox Jews," Jerusalem Post, 10 March 2024

4 "CAIR is Hamas: How the Federal Government Proved that CAIR is a Front for Terrorism," Center for Security and Policy, 2016.

5 "New Comprehensive Research Reveals Hamas-linked Funding to Students for Justice in Palestine and Groups Growing Web of Influence Post October 7," ISGAP, January 2024.

6 "The NGO network orchestrating antisemitic incitement on American campuses," NGO Monitor, 25 April 2024.

7 "What to know about the pro-Hamas antisemitic group "Within Our Lifetime," AJC, 1 July 2024. 8 Devoun Cetoute, "Protesters Forcibly Removed from Miami Beach Temple Hosting Alan Dershowitz, One Attacked," Miami Herald, 29 February 2024.

9 Britannica, "Israel's disengagement from Gaza."

10 Orlando Crowcroft, "Hamas Officials: We Were Behind the Kidnapping of Three Israeli Teenagers," The Guardian, 21 August 2014.

11 Wikipedia, "Palestinian Rocket Attacks on Israel."

12 Nadav Gavrielov, "Hamas and Other Militant Groups are Firing Rockets into Israel Every Day," New York Times, 27 December 2023.

13 "Hamas Officials Vow to 'Repeat' October 7 Attack Repeatedly to Teach Israel a Lesson," Economic Times, 11-2-23

14 The Avalon Project, "Hamas Covenant 1988," Yale Law School.

15 "Muslim Brotherhood: Director of National Intelligence Counter Terrorism Guide, Terrorist Groups: Hamas."

16 FDD, "Hamas Officials Admit its Strategy is to use Palestinian Civilians as Human Shields," Foundation for Defense of Democracies, 1 November 2023.

17 JINSA, "Updated Open Letter from Retired U.S. Military Leaders in Support of a Strong U.S.-Israel Relationship," 10 May 2024.

18 "Eren Molan Interviews American Military Expert M. Pregent," Sky News, 16 June 2024.